
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: White, John
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 8:14 AM
To: Greco, Theresa; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Morrison, Mike (Consultant); Preedy, Matt
Cc: Smith, Brian (Consultant); Bandy, Mark; Reilly, John
Subject: Re: LEGISLATIVE REQUEST: Viaduct O&M

6/30/2009

PLEASE do not submit any response to the question until we can correlate the previous rough numbers we 
generated with the current discussions with John R/Harvey P and Mark B/NWR. 
 
Thanks! 

From: Greco, Theresa  
To: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Morrison, Mike (Consultant); White, John; Preedy, Matt  
Cc: Smith, Brian (Consultant)  
Sent: Thu Jan 15 08:05:57 2009 
Subject: RE: LEGISLATIVE REQUEST: Viaduct O&M  

I provided the answer to Mike from Dave McCormick and Pat Moylan for the estimates.  He indicated $500K in their 
annual budget for the viaduct which Mike captured in the estimates. 
  
Theresa 
 

From: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 7:02 AM 
To: Morrison, Mike (Consultant) 
Cc: Smith, Brian (Consultant); Greco, Theresa 
Subject: LEGISLATIVE REQUEST: Viaduct O&M 
Importance: High 
 
Mike, 
  
Below is a legislative request, which we get a lot of when the Leg is in session. 
  
John White needs a response today.  Please let me know who has been on the hook for these O&M figures in the 
recent past (I believe that some O&M discussion had been held as part of the decision making process?), and we 
need to ensure that that individual is fully aware that we are looking to them to provide this data. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
Harry Jarnagan 
Deputy Program Manager 
  
Alaskan Way Viaduct  & 
Seawall Replacement Program 
Seattle, WA 
  
Office: 206-267-6893 
Cell: 209-327-8577 



  
 

From: White, John  
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 10:05 PM 
To: 'valuemike@aol.com'; Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Reilly, John; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Bandy, Mark; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt 
Subject: Fw: Viaduct O&M 
 
Please see the below legislative request. We need to quickly pull together annual O&M costs for the existing viaduct, 
and projected for the new elevated and bored tunnel. I believe we worked with NWR to provide I-90 correlating data 
for the tunnel, did we look at other more recent tunnels to ensure we had a few data points in developing our 
estimate for the tunnel? 
 
We need to rerspond to this tomorrow (Thurs). 
 
John 

From: Dye, Dave  
To: White, John; Bandy, Mark  
Sent: Wed Jan 14 20:56:54 2009 
Subject: Fw: Viaduct O&M  

Please root these out - I recall very early numers from mcCormick and mark bandy - need base for today, new 
elevated and tunnel (and net delta from today) - thanks... 

From: Parker, Christie  
To: Dye, Dave; Paananen, Ron  
Sent: Wed Jan 14 18:45:18 2009 
Subject: Viaduct O&M  

Hi, Dave & Ron. 
  
I know you gentlemen have a lot going on, but I just wanted to send a gentle reminder that you promised to send 
the operations & maintenance estimates for the viaduct tunnel. 
  
Thanks in advance, 
  
Christie Parker  
Fiscal Analyst  
Washington State House of Representatives  
Transportation Committee  
(360) 786‐7322  
parker.christie@leg.wa.gov  
  
  

6/30/2009


